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From: The Stewards

To: All competitors and drivers

 Bulletin No. 2

Date: 27 September 2024

Short Cut at Turn 7
 
Reference is made to the Drivers’ and Team Managers Briefing held on 26 th September 2024 and the statement that should a car
have a puncture, the driver may use the short cut from the track at turn 7 into the pits. It is noted that taking the short cut
significantly reduces the relevant lap time.
 
Should any car take the short cut during the Races, the Stewards will impose a 2 minute time penalty. If the penalty is instructed
before the pit stop, it must be served at the pit stop, however if it is instructed after the pit stop then the time will be added to
the overall race time.
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